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MINUTES 

July 02, 2020 

 

Chairman Michael Martin called the meeting to order at 9:01 am. 

Members present were Pete Gove (by cellphone ) and Mat Morton 

Meeting held at Dunstable Town Hall, 511 Main Street – Parking area – Right side 

 

The reason for the meeting is to reorganize the board.  Pete made a motion to elect Mike as Chairman.  Mat 

seconded. Vote unanimous Mike is Chairman for The Board of Road Commissioners’. 

 

Pete made a motion to approve February 20, 2020 meeting minutes. Mike seconded -motion passed 

unanimously.  

 

Pete mentioned the opening of the Town Hall.  All Board members agree Kristina can continue to work from 

home should the need arise and/or in the Town Hall but to stay where comfortable and able to put in full 

hours.   

The Board would also like to move forward with Bear Hill.  A date and time will be scheduled for an abutters 

meeting and notices will be sent out once details are confirmed.  

 

Mike made a motion to close the meeting at 9:21am. Mat seconded- motion passed unanimously.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kristina Hooper 

Dunstable Highway 

Administrative Assistant 


